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Hello,  

 

Please allow city and county governments decide how they want to set policy 

regarding guns in their public buildings.  That is their “home” and can you imagine if 

someone dictated how we should handle what goes on inside ‘our’ premises?  We 

would be outraged and have to prepare for the worst, given the current gun climate.  

And…because of the current violence climate, it puts an added burden on public 

entities because they would have to anticipate and prepare for any 

mayhem/altercation which could put an additional financial burden on them in terms 

of security, etc.  I am new to Oregon and am tired of seeing the lawless run the state 

and law abiding citizens bear the burden or even give up their life!  Shouldn’t every 

one be entitled to attend meetings/gatherings in public places without being afraid of 

not getting home alive?  Common sense! 


